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April 20, 2020 
 

Your Opinion Counts! 
The Parent Survey is Now Open 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As a means of improving results for children with disabilities, the Georgia 
Department of Education is required to survey parents of students receiving special 
education services.  You are receiving this notice as the Parent/Guardian of a student 
receiving services in Gwinnett County and therefore, you are able to participate in 
this year’s survey process. 
 
This is an opportunity for your voice to be heard.  The feedback you share will help 
guide local schools’ efforts to improve Special Education services and results for 
children and families. 
 
The survey is available on-line and can be accessed on the Georgia Department of 
Education website.  You may enter the following direct link into your browser -  
www.gadoe.org/parent-survey  or you may utilize the QR Code provided below:    
 

 
 
Survey responses must be submitted by June 30, 2020.  If you do not have access to 
a computer or smart phone, you may contact the Georgia Department of Education, 
Special Education Help Desk at 404-657-9968 in order to complete the survey by 
telephone.    
 
We look forward to your responses,    
 
 
 
Patrick Kane 
Executive Director of Special Education and Psychological Services 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Parent Mentors as indicated below. 
 
GCPS Special Education Parent Mentors 
Dawn Albanese            Dawn.Albanese@gcpsk12.org     
Jackie McNair             Jackie.McNair@gcpsk12.org    
 

Patrick Kane (Apr 16, 2020)
Patrick Kane


